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From the President 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 

Summer in Andover Glen is in full 
swing and while we have had a 
few hot days, we are now 
fortunately enjoying a temperate 
weather.   
 

Because of the heavy rains this 
season, are you experiencing out 
of control bindweed?  You can 
now purchase “bindweed mites” 
which kill bindweed!  For more 
information go to: 
ag.colorado.gov and search for 
“field bindweed biocontrol” to 
purchase the mites.   
 

Did you know that you can easily 
get rid of household pesticides 
and other bio-materials that 
should not be put in the trash?  
Call Tri-County Health at 303-
249-0086 and get on their list for 
pickup of hazardous materials.  
 

Make sure to ask what their 
limitations are. The cost is 
$10.00.   

Our trash service has successfully 
transitioned to the new provider, 
Waste Connections.  If you have 
any concerns or issues, please 
contact Lynn Walton or Kathy 
Johnson. 
  
Thanks to everyone in Andover 
Glen for being patient as we 
ironed out a few wrinkles during 
the change. 
 

The dumpster days were also a 
big hit and we had the added 
benefit of a free tree chipper 
service - Monster Trees - 
organized by Deb Jones. A huge 
thank you for both Deb and 
Kathy. 
 

As we look forward to the fall 
months, the Andover Glen board 
elections will be held in 
September and we are always 
looking for new homeowners to 
participate.   
 

Thank you all for making our 
community a thriving place to 
live. 
 
Lynn 
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Recycling with Waste 
Connections 

Sometimes recognizing what is 
acceptable and what is not can 
be a bit confusing.   

Below is a list of what is not 
acceptable with our new recycle 
company, as well as a couple 
guidelines.  

No plastic bags, plastic tops, 
shredded paper, hard back books, 
needles or syringes, scrap metal, 
plastic microwave trays, frozen 
food containers, light bulbs, 
plates, vases, glasses, hazardous 
or bio-hazardous materials.   

No tissues, paper towels, 
napkins, waxed paper, waxed 
cardboard, Styrofoam, or paper 
to-go containers. 

No sorting is needed, but please 
flatten all cardboard boxes and 
empty and rinse all containers.  
Do not flatten containers.   

No need to remove paper clips, 
stamps, labels, staples, tape, 
wire, rubber bands, metal 
fasteners, spiral bindings, or 
plastic tabs. 

National Night Out 

National Night Out is an annual 
community-building campaign 
that promotes police-community 
partnerships and neighborhood 
camaraderie to make our 
neighborhoods safer and more 
caring places to live. 

If you are interested in 
celebrating National Night Out, it 
will take place on the evening of 
Tuesday, August 3.   

There will be a police caravan at 
Sagebrush Park from 05:45 PM to 
06:15 PM and at V-Esprit  

(adjacent to Shalom Park) from 
06:30 PM to 07:00 PM.   

Various vehicles and 
representatives from the police 
and fire departments will be 
included and there will be food 
trucks as well as live 
entertainment at V-Esprit. 

Annual Dues 

A quick reminder about the 
change in invoice date for the 
annual dues.  

Some of you “longtime residents” 
of Andover Glen may have 
noticed there has been a change 
to when you received your 
invoice for our annual dues 
($495).   

We used to invoice everyone in 
June and dues were due in July, 
which caused a bookkeeping issue 
since our fiscal year is from July 
1 to June 30.   

We therefore moved the invoice 
date to July 1 and dues are now 
due by August 1.   

Thank you in advance for paying 
on-time! 

Local Help 

My name is Brooke Krall.   

I am thirteen years old and have 
lived in Andover Glen all my life.   

I am interested in doing some 
babysitting to earn extra money.   

I have an American Heart 
Association CPR and First Aid 
Certificate.   

Please call 720-810-4864 if you 
are interested.  

Friendly Reminders 

Even though there are watering 
restrictions, the Aurora Water 
Department are providing good  
watering suggestions in the  

monthly bills that still enables 
homeowners to maintain nice and 
healthy lawns.  Please pay 
attention to your lawns so that 
everyone in the neighborhood can 
be proud of how beautifully 
maintained our community is. 
 

Please remember to look around 
your homes and pick up any trash 
around the curbs, sidewalks, and 
shrubs.   
 

Also, if you happen to be walking 
along the path on Parker Road, or 
the entry to the neighborhood, 
please do the same.  It helps 
when everyone contributes to 
keeping our neighborhood clean. 
 

Remember to complete an 
Architectural Change Request 
(ACR) - found on our website - for 
work to be done outside that 
requires approval.  Any change, 
renovation, upgrade or paint job 
must be approved before the 
work can begin. If you have any 
question, please contact Dave 
Estes. 
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